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I oppose this bill. This creates a spider web of issues for CHL holders. We should be 

able to carry and defend ourselves anywhere. This is a violation of our constitutional 

rights and would disarm people who cannot protect themselves other wise. It does 

nothing to curb crime from happening when most mass shooting happen in gun free 

zones. Criminals love knowing people cannot have guns and this will make them take 

advantage of that at more places. Go after criminals and stop the gun trafficking and 

other crimes happening that make us all feel the need to have to carry a weapon just 

in case. 


